
Initial Undertaking Notice

To: Queensland Rail
GPO Box 1429
Brisbane   Qld   4000

In accordance with section 133 of the Queensland Competition Authority Act 1997, the
Queensland Competition Authority hereby gives notice that Queensland Rail is
required to give the Queensland Competition Authority a Draft Access Undertaking
for the services declared under the Queensland Competition Authority Regulation 1997
within 90 days after receiving this Notice.

Should you require any further information concerning this Notice or the Draft
Access Undertaking please contact John Hall on phone 3222 0500.

Dated 5 July 2001

________________________________

Darryl D McDonough
Deputy Chairperson
Queensland Competition Authority


